
 
 
 
 

A Message from His Honour 
The Lieutenant Governor of Saskatchewan 

 
 
It is my pleasure to extend greetings on behalf of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II, 
Queen of Canada, to everyone celebrating the 30th anniversary of Falun Dafa Day 
on May 13, 2022. 
 
We live in a time of much division and conflict, and the values of truthfulness, 
compassion and tolerance that are espoused by Falun Dafa are timely, indeed. 
New Canadians who have fled persecution due to their practice of Falon Gong 
have demonstrated exceptional resilience in the face of great hardship. My thanks 
to those who practice Falun Gong in Saskatchewan for your contributions to your 
community. 
 
As you mark the 30th anniversary of Falun Dafa, please accept my best wishes for 
a joyous celebration. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Russ Mirasty 
Lieutenant Governor 
Province of Saskatchewan 


